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(Dr. George H. Simmons) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

Sept. 19, 1918. 

Dear Simmons : 

This (enclosed) was in the West Minster 

Gazette this evening, and expresses well what the 

patients think of the American boys in the English 

Hospitals. They have done splendidly. We have a 

dozen fine fellows in the Orthopedic Dept. here. 

The enthusiasm for the U.S. is intense - and how 

well deserved! 1 

f 

Yours sincerely, 

(Signed) Wm. Osler 


